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THE CITY OF CAMDEN

NOTICE

Closed Per Executive Order # 104

The health and safety of the Camden community is paramount. We are confident
the appropriate steps to limit novel coronavirus (COVID-19) outbreaks are being
taken and urge everyone to follow the recommendations of public health officials.

NJ Governor Phil Murphy’s Emergency Declaration (Executive Order #104) has
limited gatherings and ordered the closure of certain facilities including non-
essential businesses. The purpose of the action is to limit one-to-one contact in an
effort to reduce the spread of the virus. This Declaration follows the guidelines
issued by the Centers for Disease Control (CDC) and NJ Department of Health.

All restaurants and bars must close for all eat-in service. However, restaurants and
bars may stay open until 8:00 p.m. for take-out and delivery service only.

Consistent with the Governor’s Declaration, the following businesses are ordered to
close immediately until further notice:

All racetracks, casinos, gyms, fitness centers, movie theatres, arts centers,
concert venues, nightclubs and other entertainment centers.

All personal-care businesses, barber shops, hair salons, spas, nail and eyelash
salons, tattoo parlors and social clubs.

All indoor retail shopping malls, amusement parks & amusement centers.

Thank you for your understanding and cooperation.

Questions contact:

City of Camden Bureau of License & Inspection

Chief License Inspector - Marvin Poveda

Phone: 856-757-7131 or Email: Mapoveda@ci.camden.nj.us

For updates on COVID-19 visit:

City of Camden at www.ci.camden.nj.us

Centers for Disease Control and Prevention at www.cdc.gov or call 1-800-232-4636
NJ Department of Health at www.nj.gov/health or call 1-800-222-1222
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